
Walter Williams - Outright Vacate to Easement Conversion

  
HI Mr. Williams,  
Please accept this email as proof of my intent to change the status of the request that the alley located off 
of Ash and Rosa Parks Blvd. behind 3138 Rosa Parks Blvd. be outright vacated to an easement 
conversion.  
Please change my alley outright vacation request to an easement conversion request.  Thank you for the 
time you have spent with me working on this.  Jeff.   

Jeff Klein ASLA 
Classic Landscape Architecture and Construction 
Detroit Farm and Garden 
detroitfarmandgarden.com 
"Supporting the local landscape" 
313.655.2344 
1759 21st. Street  
Detroit, MI 48216 

From:    Jeffrey Klein <classicjeff@mac.com>
To:    <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>
Date:    1/28/2016 12:22 PM
Subject:   Outright Vacate to Easement Conversion
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